
From: brenda shanley <shanleyb12@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, December 2, 2021 8:20 AM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: NH Saves 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
I am outraged by the PUC Commission's decision to slash funding for the NH Saves 
program.  The program serves the PUBLIC good by reducing New Hampshire's carbon 
footprint.  We installed a solar array at great cost to our family, and we did it not to save money, 
but to reduce our contribution to global warming.  We did it for our fellow citizens.    
 
You may save residents a few dollars a month, but your decision will cost our residents much, 
much more in the not too distant future.   
 
Brenda Shanley 
Portsmouth, NH 

mailto:shanleyb12@gmail.com
mailto:puc@puc.nh.gov

	From: brenda shanley <shanleyb12@gmail.com>  Sent: Thursday, December 2, 2021 8:20 AM To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> Subject: NH Saves

